## Keri O'Brien

**From:** Teri Johnston

**Sent:** Thursday, March 25, 2021 10:14 AM

**To:** Keri O'Brien **Subject:** FW: KWHA

Please add to the back up for agenda item #22

----Original Message-----

From: Judy Langowski <judylango@comcast.net> Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 6:01 PM

To: Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: KWHA

Dear Mayor Johnston,

Thank you for your proposal to increase the size of the Key West Housing Authority(KWHA) board from 5 to 7 commissioners!

Judy Langowski 109 Front St. Apt 110 Key West, FL judylango@comcast.net